
 VIRGINIA POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE AND STATE UNIVERSITY 

 STAFF SENATE 

 Minutes 

 Thursday, May 17, 2001 

 

Senators present:  Rene Armstrong, Jeannie Baker, Becky Barlow, Karen Boone, Linda 

Burcham, Linda Correll, Reba Crawford, Sue Ellen Crocker, Jessie Eaves, Delbert Jones, Mike 

Koechlein, Sean Langford, Jimmy Martin, Christopher Peters, Suzanne Piovano, Linda Price, 

Hilda Reynolds, Wyatt Sasser, Becky Saylors, Mary Schaeffer, Bradley Scott, Kathy Warwick, 

and Jon Wooge 

 

Excused:  Lynne Ellis, Kelly Morris  

 

President Delbert Jones called the Virginia Tech Staff Senate to order.  He welcomed everyone 

that was able to attend this meeting.  

 

The main order of business was the election of officers and members of University Council and 

Commissions.  The election results are: 

Officers 

 President   Jimmy Martin 

 Vice President   Mike Koechlein 

 Secretary   Lynne Ellis 

 Parliamentarian  Wyatt Sasser 

 

Members of University Council and Commissions 

 University Council    Jimmy Martin 

 Comm. On Classified Staff Affairs  Becky Saylors, Suzie Ayers, Barbara 

Crawford 

 Comm. On Graduate Studies   Mary Schaeffer 

 Comm. On Research    Linda Correll 

 

The following will be forwarded to the President’s Office for appointment 

 Academic Support    Kimberly Garand 

 Computing and Communications Resources Mark Crawford 

 Employee Benefits    Bradley Scott  

 Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Linda Burcham 

 

Announcements: 

 

Staff Appreciation Day was very successful.  In the future, Staff Appreciation will be held on the 

Wednesday after graduation.  Next year will be the 10
th

 year Celebration. 

 

McComas Leadership Seminar was also very successful this year.   

 

Kay Hebriner will be speaker at the next Commission on Classified Staff Affairs.  She will be 

speaking on the legality of campus computer users. 



 

The next Staff Senate meeting will be held at 12:00 pm on March 15, 2001.   It will be held at 

1810 Litton-Reeves. 

Motion was made to adjourn.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Pam Raines, Secretary 


